UBND HUYỆN PHÚ LỘC PHÒNG GIÁO DỤC VÀ ĐÀO TẠO

Mark

KIẾM TRA HỌC KỲ II

Môn: Tiếng Anh **6** Năm học 2015 - 2016

Phách

Họ và tên:	Н	làm bài 45 phút, không oc sinh làm trực tiếp tré	ên đề)
Giám khảo 1:			
I. Listen and choose the correct answer	ers.		Phách
1 Lisa Li is a	a n	nodel b d	octor
2 Lisa Li normally lives in		Hong Kong b th	
3 At the moment, she is living in		Hong Kong. b	
4 Does she like New York?		No, it's terrible. b Y	
5 On the weekend, she normally		meets her friends. b	
6. She and her friends goes to			The museum
7 She's wearing jeans and		a T-shirt. b s	
8 Does she play sport?			es, she does
II. USE OF ENGLISH	4	ivo, sile doesii t b i	cs, she does
Part 1: Choose the best option (A, B, C or L) to comp	olete the following sent	ences. (2m)
1. Choose the word that has the underline			(211)
A. water B. table	C. late	•	2
2. My favorite drink is		0_	
A. bread B. soda	C. cak	e D. sandv	vich
3. Iaerobics everyday.			
A. go B. play	C. do	D. make	
4. How does Lan play badminton?	(1		
A. old B. many	C. muc		
5. Choose the word that has the underline	ed part pro	nounced differently.	
A. tennis B. tent	C. nev	ver D. socce	<u>e</u> r
6. What's the weather like the s			
A. on B. at	C. in	D. of	
7. My sister the piano at the r			* 9
A. plays B. is playing			laying
8. Howis the Great wall? – It is			
A. long B. short	C. high		
<u>Part 2:</u> Supply the correct form or tense of		_	
 Mai often (go)to the m My mother (cook) 			
3. I'm tired, I'd like (sit)		ien now.	
4. Howyou (travel)		? – By hike	
Part 3: Match the questions in column A w			n)
A		B	Answer
1. How much is a glass of iced tea?		a) He plays soccer.	1
2. How many bars of soap would yo		b) Yes, there is.	2
3. Which sports does your brother pl		c) Two thousand dong.	
4. Is there any orange juice on the ta		d) I'd like five, please.	4

III. READING

Part 1: Read the text and choose the following statements are True (T) or false (F). (1m)

There are four seasons in a year. They are spring, summer, fall and winter. In spring, the weather is often warm. Sometimes it is cold but not very cold. There are many flowers in spring.

Học sinh không viết vào ô này
THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPERTY O
- 2010 - 2110 C 2011 (1027)
Strong Angle Linder Committee Committee (Charles Committee Committ
X
In summer, the days are long and the nights are short. People often go to the seaside in this season. Fall is the season of fruit. People can enjoy different kinds of fruits, especially in tropical countries like Vietnam. In winter, it is usually very cold. The days are short and the nights are long * True/ false: 1. There are two seasons in a year. 2. In spring, the weather is often warm. 3. People often go to the seaside in winter. 4. The season of fruit is fall. Part 2: Read the passage then answer the questions below. (1m) Mary is from Canada. But she lives in Ho Chi Minh City. She works in a hospital. She has car and usually drives to work. She leaves home at eight o'clock and starts work at half past eight She likes her job, and she likes the weekends, too. On Saturdays, she plays tennis or good services in a containing she always eats in a restaurant of the season is a restaurant of the season in a restaurant of the season in a restaurant of the season is a restaurant of the season is a restaurant of the season of the season is a restaurant of the season of
swimming. She sometimes goes jogging, too. On Sunday evenings, she always eats in a restaurant of the first transfer of the same of the sa
with her friends.
* Answer the questions: 1. Where is Mary from?
2. Does she work in a hospital? -
3. What time does she start her work? -
4. Who does she always eat in a restaurant with?-
IV. WRITING
Part 1: Rewrite the sentences in such a way that it means nearly the same as one above. (1m)
1. Let's walk to school.
→ What about?
2. The Mekong River is longer than the Red River.
→ The Red River is
3. No one is taller than me.
→ I am
4. The hotel has a lot of rooms.
→ There are
Part 2: Write a short passage to tell your plan in the summer by answer the questions. (1m)
1. What are you going to do this summer?
2. Where are you going to stay?
3. How long are you going to stay?4. What are you going to do?
« The end »

UBND HUYỆN PHÚ LỘC PHÒNG GIÁO DỤC VÀ ĐÀO TẠO

KIĚM TRA HỌC KỲ II

Môn: Tiếng Anh 6 Năm học 2015 - 2016

ĐÁP ÁN VÀ THANG ĐIỂM

Mỗi câu đúng được 0,25 đ

I. LISTEN AND CHOOSE THE CORRECT ANSWER

1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8
a	a	b	b	a .	a	b	b

II. USE OF ENGLISH

Part 1: Choose the best option (A, B, C or D) to complete the following sentences. (2ms)

1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8
A	В	C	D	D	C	В	A

Mỗi câu trả lời đúng được 0,25 điểm.

Part 2: Supply the correct form or tense of the verbs in parentheses: (1m)

- 1. goes
- 2. is cooking
- 3. to sit
- 4. do....travel

Mỗi câu trả lời đúng được 0,25 điểm.

Part 3: Match the questions in column A with the answers in column B. (1m)

1	2	3	4	
c	d	a	b	

Mỗi câu trả lời đúng được 0,25 điểm.

III. READING

Part 1: Read the text and choose the following statements are True (T) or false (F). (1m)

1. F 2. T 3. F 4. T Mỗi câu trả lời đúng được 0,25 điểm.

<u>Part 2:</u> Read the passage then answer the questions below. (1m)

- 1. She is from Canada.
- 2. Yes, she does.
- 3. She starts work at half past eight.
- 4. She always eats in a restaurant with her friends.

 Mỗi câu trả lời đúng được 0,25 điểm. (có thể cho điểm hs ở câu trả lời ngắn)

IV. WRITING

Part 1: Rewrite the sentences in such a way that it means nearly the same as one above. (1m)

- 1. What about walking to school?
- 2. The Red River is shorter than the Mekong River.
- 3. I am the tallest.
- 4. There are a lot of/ lots of/ many rooms in the hotel.

 Mỗi câu trả lời đúng được 0,25 điểm.

<u>Part 2</u>: Write an short passage to tell about your plan in the summer. (1 m) Depend on student's writing

----- & The end & -----